
 
 

 

 

December 17, 2019 
15-2905 – Assignment 5 

PROJECT UPDATE 
PUMPING STATION UPGRADES 

FIFESHIRE COURT 
CITY OF MISSISSAUGA  

 
What are we doing? 

• After various delays, works at upgrading the Fifeshire Court sanitary sewer pumping station 
upgrades are underway.   

• Works will take about a month to complete. 

• Following construction, we will clean up the work area and leave the area in a safe 
condition for the rest of the winter. 

• Final restoration will take place in the spring, when weather permits.   
 
 
Who can you call? 

REGION OF PEEL PERSONNEL 

Name Responsibility Telephone Number 

Lyle LeDrew Project Manager 905-791-7800 ext. 7836 

Justin Leyland Inspector 519-574-5886 

Varcon Construction 

Name Responsibility Telephone Number 

Stan Lizak Project Manager 905-761-5738 

Pedro Rodrigues Site Superintendent 905-761-5738 

 
Project Updates 

• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to our plans. 

• We will try to disturb you as little as possible. 

• Please call the Project Manager or Inspector if you have any problems or special needs. 
 
Thank you! 

 
Lyle LeDrew 
Project Manager 
 
Cc: Councillor M. Mahoney – Ward 8 

 


